
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

UNKNOWN OR UNCLAIMED DIRECT BANK DEPOSITS 

 

Molemole Local Municipality would like to appeal to its service users and other 

stakeholders who deposited money directly into the Molemole Local Municipality 

primary bank account between 1 June 2001 and 31 December 2011 to come forward 

and claim these deposits or provide information regarding the unallocated deposits 

Should funds prior to December 2011 not be claimed by 25 June 2012, funds will be 

transferred to the general revenue account of the Municipality and be utilized for 

other purposes.  

The register of the direct deposits is be available for inspection at cashiers’ offices at 

Mogwadi and Morebeng Municipal Offices and on the municipal website 

(www.molemole.gov.za) from 16 May 2012.  

 The register will also be published at all official notice boards of the Municipality 

from the date of this notice until 25 June 2012.  

In order to claim your deposit sufficient proof must be provided. Any further 

enquiries regarding this matter can be directed to the Chief Financial Officer at      

015 501 0243/4.  

 

 

NKOANA T.D 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

http://www.molemole.gov.za/

